
To whomever it may concern,  
 
This bill will reduce the current limits on renting in cities and towns across the state and will have a 
positive effect on the housing crisis in Rhode Island. It will also provide badly needed housing for URI 
students. 
 
My name is Jake Listwan and I reside at 46 Houston Ave, Narragansett and town legislation has 
negatively impacted all my friends and I. Personally, this bill makes finding a house for the next 
academic year incredibly challenging. While it is already a strenuous task finding a place to live here as a 
male college student even when 4-5 students can live in a house.  
 
Thank you for your time, 
Jake Listwan 
 


